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GOOD NEWS  June 2007 Issue  

Church Of Victoria gets together to make Outreaches A Success 

Love Esquimalt Dinner went very well with a packed house! It’s 
just amazing what happens when there’s unity. As we partnered 
with the Esquimalt Churches to do this meal on January 13/06, I 
saw once again the power of the church working together. We had 
250 food hampers, gifts for all the kids and lots of turkey and 
salmon. WOW it was so exciting to feel the presence of God in 
such a loving way. So many hearts were touched. It was good to 
see the  41 people wanting and receiving follow up.  
Thank You all who helped to make this possible. 

SUPERKIDS CAMP July 17-20 

Victoria’s May Day Parade  
 

This was a blast and very exciting for all. Through faith, the Extreme Team decided 
to continue with the parade this year. We started the parade with worship music 
and dancers dancing along with 62 SuperKids and we made our way down 
Douglas street giving Glory to God. Thank You to Donn Mann Excavating who 
donated the truck and driver. Donn Mann also did work at the Extreme Housing 
project and took 50% off the price. THANK YOU for your support and all the others 
who gave to make this happen.  This was a WOW experience! 

Blessed is the man who finds a wife. Andrea and I just celebrated out 1st wedding 
anniversary. There is truly a lot to learn in marriage...a dying to self. Learning to put 
my wife before ministry has been a real paradigm shift.  She is my flower that needs 
continual watering.  I want to build my life up in relationship with God and then my 
wife. She should get the overflow of love not just the burnout. So often I’m giving her 
the leftovers which is not much. It is so great to have a loving and caring wife and 
ministry partner who stands with me.  
Eph.5:25-30 
“Husbands, love your wives, just as Christ loved the church and gave him-
self up for her to make her holy, cleansing her by the washing with water 
through the word, and to present her to himself as a radiant church, without 
blemish, but holy and blameless. In the same way, husbands ought to love 
them as their own bodies. He who loves his wife loves himself. After all, no 
one ever hated his own body, but feeds and cares for it, just as Christ does 
the church– for we are members of his body.” 
This is one reason to look after myself, so my wife can have the best and 
not the leftovers! 

911 
He that dwells in 

the secret place of 
the most high shall 

abide under the 
shelter of the  

Almighty! 
Psalms 91:1 

Unity in the church!   
My heart is always to build up the Kingdom of God. 1 Cor. 12:12-28 says we are one body with 
many parts. It’s amazing to see how the body needs to function together. The church body is a very 
strong unit as long as it is working together. Now the body is not made up of one part but of many. If 
the foot says, because I am not a hand, I do not belong to the body," it would not for that reason 
cease to be part of the body. And if the ear should say, “because I am not an eye, I do not belong to 
the body,” it would not for that reason cease to be part of the body. We all are part of the body of 
Christ and have an important roll to play. No one part is more important than the other and we all 
have our part. As we learn to walk together lets not lose heart. Don’t give up on what you feel called 
to do but press on toward the goal Christ has called you to.  

 
Extreme Housing is making a few 
changes. We now have 7 families liv-
ing in 7 of our houses as well as 13 
singles in the other 2 houses. I need to 
refer anybody with addictions to treat-
ment centres. We will still be here for 
you so please call for any referral infor-
mation. We need help with Reno's and 
yard work if you are able to help in any 
way. Thank You Boyd for your contin-
ual help through your countless hours 
of labor. Thank you to the many others 
who have helped in this project. 

Thank You North Douglas Church 
 

450 plus people came out to the North Douglas Pente-
costal Church on December 23/06. This was a very 
exciting time for all those who came out and partici-
pated in the annual Extreme Christmas Dinner. This 
outreach takes about 500 people to make happen. This 
includes: all businesses, intercessors, volunteers serv-
ing, financial donators and turkey cookers. All are equal 
in the part they play. Thanks to Liz Craig and her team 
who managed to get close to 300 stockings for the less 
fortunate women on the streets. Thank you also to the 
many who gave approximately 250 men's stocking’s. All 
stockings were given out the evening of the outreach.  



Camp Staff Needed 
• Life Guard  
• 5 female cabin leaders  
• 7 male cabin leaders  
• 5 Kitchen staff 
 

Camp is a great opportunity to serve and to share God’s 
love with the kids in our community . 
Financial support is also greatly needed for the kids 
without money. 

For details call 250-384-2062 
Please pray for us at this time! 

 

“Camp is fun! 
I Learn More About God’s Love!” 

                             Carlos, Age 6 

We need your help! 

The Bigger Picture: 50 years from now it may not matter what kind of car I drove, what kind of 
house I lived in, how much was in my bank account, nor what my clothes looked like. But the world may 
be a little better because I was important in the life of a child.         Anonymous                                                            

SuperKids Camp July 17-20 

 
 

Another season of SuperKids has 
just finished which brings us to our 
camp in July where we go deeper 
into the teaching of God’s love. 

 
Camp is always a good time!  

 

Camp cost is $170.00 per child. Last year 65% 
of the kids could not get financial assistance to 
go to camp. So we had to raise it through BBQ’s 
and help from our supporters. We are going to 
camp Barnard this year where we will be in cab-
ins, also enjoy hiking, fishing, playing lots of 
games and learning more about God’s love and 
building our relationship with Him.  

 
“Just a little something for your news letter” 
The staff at Shear Image would like to thank Extreme Outreach for the opportunity to give 
back to the community. It was also rewarding for my staff to see that their talents can 
make a difference. We had a wonderful time meeting the six delightful and deserving ladies. 
We look forward to working with Extreme Outreach again. The Shear Image staff and I 
would like to thank Faith Batemen Photography for donating her time and talents. 
                                                                 

Yours truly          Laurie MacMillan (owner)  

 

Thank You Shear Image for doing such a great job!                             



Thank You to all these businesses that gave in 2006 and continue to give. I also want to recom-
mend to my readers that you give support to these companies. It takes a lot of finances and goods 
in kind to run a ministry and these businesses have taken time and money to support us here at  
Extreme Outreach.                      A BIG THANK YOU TO YOU ALL! 

      {If by some chance I forgot to put you in this article please contact me} 

COMPUTER TRAINING CENTRE 
 

LOCATION: 675 JOLLY PLACE NORTH DOUGLAS PENTECOSTAL)  
I ’M VERY EXCITED TO ANNOUCE OUR PARTNERSHIP WITH NORTH DOUGLAS PENTECOSTAL CHURCH IN THE OPENING OF 
OUR FIRST COMMUNITY COMPUTER TRAINING CENTRE.  THE  COMPUTER TRAINING CENTRE WILL BE OPEN TO THE COM-
MUNITY IN SEPTEMBER 2007.  THIS WILL BE OPEN TO ALL WHO WANT TO COME AND LEARN COMPUTER COURSES.  
WE RECEIVED A DONATION OF 10 BRAND NEW COMPUTERS FROM CANADIAN CHARITY ASSOCIATION TO OPEN THIS  
CENTRE.  WE DO HAVE NEEDS AND IF YOU WANT TO HELP TEACH A COURSE OR COME BE A STUDENT IT’S OPEN TO ALL.  
HERE’S SOME OF THE COURSES WE WILL BE OFFERING.   LEARNING TO USE:  
WORD,  ACCESS,  OUTLOOK,  POWERPOINT,  A+ CERTIFICATION,  AND MANY MORE.  THIS WILL BE FREE TO THE PUBLIC.   
HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE.   

Shepherd’s Guide is now in the hands of Christian Info 
Two years ago I accepted the Shepherd’s guide (advertising for Christian businesses) as a  
donation in the hopes of getting it up and running again. This goal was achieved last year and we 
have since passed it on to the Christian Info Society who has the resources to handle the size of the 
Shepherd’s Guide ministry. Extreme Outreach will receive $4,000 dollars cash and approximately 
$30,000 in advertising over the next 3 years from the Christian Info Society. This was a large  
challenge for the  Extreme team and was a journey none of us had been on before. But through 
GOD this was possible. Great job team! 

Fast Times Car Club 
We are in the process of building a home for a division of this children’s ministry that helps kids develop their wood-carving skills. They 
will be working out of a new garage we are building at 999 McKenzie Ave. The land has been surveyed and we are waiting for the plans 
so we can get the permit to build. The garage is going to be 30 by 45 feet. This car club also helps to teach kids about the love of God. 
This is going to be exciting! 

A&C Equipment Limited 
All Saints United Church 
Alley Kats Signs 
Allied Glass and Aluminum 
Birdcage Toastmaster 
Canada Post 
Canadian Tire 
Carlie’s Dollars Store 
CH Vancouver Island 
Children Evangelism Fellowship of Alberta 
Chinese Pentecostal Church 
Christ Community Church 
Christian & Missionary Alliance Church 
Christian Fellowship Centre 
Cobs Bakery 
Cornerstone Car Sales 
District of Saanich 
Esquimalt Church of the Nazarene 
Esquimalt Legion 172 
Esquimalt United Church 
Feil & Co.   
Furnace Work 
Goldstream Poultry 
Great Canadian Dollar Store 
Hands of Compassion 
Hansbraun Investment Ltd 
Hillside Shopping Centre 
HUB Barton Insurance  
IBM Employees Charitable Fund 
Island Bakery 
Island Farms 
Island Runner 
Just Me Music 
Komex International 
Ladies Missionary Fellowship 

Lagniappe Foundation 
Letter Box 
Lion of Judah Ministries 
Live To Surf Inc. 
Marks’s Work Wearhouse 
McGavins 
Monk Office 
Morguard Investments 
Mount Doug Springs 
Mustard Seed 
Office Depot 
Ogden Point Café & Dive Centre 
Parkside Motors 
Peninsula Coop 
Pets West 
Pharmasave 
Phillip Power Vac 
Pipeline Church 
Pipes  
Pomponio & Company 
Praise 106.5 FM 
Proline Roofing 
Public Works 
Queen of Peace Catholic Church 
Raymond James 
RCI Electrical 
Red Barn Country Market 
Regal Confections 
Royal Oak Middle School 
Salvation Army 
Save on Foods 
Silver City 
St George’s Orthodox Church 
St Paul’s Esquimalt Anglican Church 

Single Parent Resource Centre 
Small Potatoes 
Springridge Properties Ltd 
Starbucks 
Stevenson Luchies & Leigh  
Sunday Magazine 
T&J Insurance Services Ltd 
The Real Canadian Wholesale Club 
Thrifty Foods 
Times Colonist 
Travellers Inn 
Trinity Mortgage Corporation 
Trinity Presbyterian Church  
Varsity Bible Church 
Victoria Harvest Church 
Wal-Mart 

After two years our Thrift Store has been closed. We at 
Extreme have decided to focus on the SuperKids ministry. 
The store  was a real blessing to the community. Darrell did 
a great job managing the store. Our store gave everything 
away by donation so all could shop there. Many people gave 
their hearts to Jesus and now attend church.   

 Again, many  people gave to make this happen!  
     Thank You 



 
Preauthorized Debit Authorization Form 

Please complete all sections of this form in order to make payments directly from your account to the  
Extreme Outreach Society.   

Return amount with a blank cheque marked “void”. 
 

 I (we) hereby authorize Extreme Outreach Society to draw on my (our) account with the aforementioned financial institution:   

A debit  in electronic form in the amount of $ ______may be drawn on my (our) account on the 15th of each month beginning 

________. 

__________________________________                    _________________________ 
 Signature of Account  Holder                                                  Date 

Credit Card Donation: (Circle card that applies below) 
• Visa   
• Master card  
• Name given exactly on card __________________________________expiration date______ 
• Or call office to get set up on a monthly or a one-time donation. 

 

Donations can also be received by mail.  Cheques payable to Extreme Outreach Society. 

250-384-2064 
Bottle Drop! You can also drop off all your refundable bottles  

at our office location @ 999 McKenzie Ave 

Financial needs:        SuperKids camp       $10,000 due: July 10 
                                  Housing taxes           $15,000 due: July 3 
                                  Property Insurance   $12,000 due: July 10 
                                  Directors Insurance   $ 1,000 due: July 1 
                                  Operating cost          $10,000 monthly 
 
 
 
Cliff Power  
Executive Director 

How You Can Donate 

Extreme Outreach Society 

OTHER NEEDS: These items are for Extreme’s needs, for resale or for          
      a family in need. 
Cars, trucks, buses, boats, anything of value 
Property 
Lawn Mower 
Vehicle Hauling Trailer 
T.I.G. welder 
Tools of any kind   
Canoes and Kayaks are needed for our SuperKids outings 

(You will be given a Goods and Kind tax receipt for the value of your item) 
 

Extreme Outreach Society   250-384-2064 
P.O. Box 8878 
Victoria, B.C.          Email: cliff@extremeoutreach.com 
V8W 3R9                    Web: www.extremeoutreach.com 


